Hawthornden Primary School

Polton Avenue Road, Bonnyrigg

0131 271 4600 

18  November 2015
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Dear Parent/Carer

Our pupils will be visiting Lasswade Parish Church on Wednesday 16th December 2015, for our Christmas church service.  The service will start at 9.30 am and will last for about an hour.

If any parent would like to join us for the service, could we please ask that you sit upstairs in the church.  We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely

GWEN  MAITLAND

Head Teacher
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